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DATES TO 
REMEMBER 

6 - 17 Nov
Year 3 Intensive Swimming

21 - 24 Nov
School Spectacular

Qudos Bank Arena Sydney

1 Dec
Gold Principals Assembly

6 Dec
Year 6 Farewell

7 Dec
Stage 1 

End of Year Concert
(9.30am)

8 Dec
Presentation Day

11 Dec
AP Green Day

Carols by Candlelight
Harry Elliott Oval

Carols start at 6pm -
Choir sings at 7pm

12 Dec
Stage 2 Party Day

13 Dec
Stage 1 Party Day

14 Dec
Stage 3 Party Day

15 Dec
Supported Learning 

Party Day

Last day for students

 

Swimming School Success: Making a Splash! 
Our students have been diving into the world of aquatics with enthusiasm and
determination during our recent swimming school sessions. The development of
water safety skills and improved swimming techniques have been evident in
every class. A big thank you to our dedicated swimming instructors for their
hard work and to the students for their positive attitude and commitment. We're
proud of the progress made, and we look forward to more aquatic adventures in
the future.

High School Transition: Navigating the Next Chapter
As we approach the end of the academic year, our graduating students are
gearing up for an exciting new chapter in their educational journey - the
transition to high school. We are committed to providing them with the
necessary tools and support to make this transition as smooth as possible.
Please stay tuned for information about upcoming high school orientation
events and resources designed to ease this significant transition.

Choir's Heartwarming Visit to Kularoo Baptist Care
Our school choir recently spread joy and warmth as they visited the local nursing
home. The power of music to connect generations was on full display as our
students performed a selection of heartwarming songs for the residents. The
experience was not only enriching for the elderly but also a valuable lesson for
our young students. 
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Alison 

Weeks 5 & 6
Positive Behaviour 
for Learning focus....

                               We are respectful by always following 
                                      teacher and staff instructions.

Grandparents Day: A Special Celebration of Family 
Today we celebrated Grandparents Day at Forster Public School. Grandparents are the living
connection to our past, the storytellers of our family history, and the bearers of traditions that bind
generations together.

In the hustle and bustle of our modern lives, it's easy to overlook the wealth of knowledge and
experience that grandparents bring into the lives of their grandchildren. They provide unwavering
support, unconditional love, and a sense of continuity that grounds our students in their family history.

State Athletics
We had such exciting results in Sydney at State Athletics. Six of our students represented the Hunter
across the two days in multiple events. Congratulations to Zane, Liam, Keira, Jack, Alexia and Mason. 
Jack got a bronze medal in the long jump and will be heading to Tasmania for Nationals next month as
well as Alexia for the 800m.  Excellent effort.  We are so proud of you all.  A big thank you to Miss
Hazelwood who supported our students at Hunter.

School Spectacular
The NSW Schools Spectacular is an Australian variety show featuring more than 5,500 students from
public schools across New South Wales.  Forster Public is once again participating in this fabulous
event over the next couple of weeks.  Good luck to our dancers and we can’t wait to see your
performance.  Stay tuned for many exciting updates in this space.

Have a great week everyone.



Term 4, Week 6 already! Where has the year gone? The library has been very busy
supporting our Kindergarten Transition program, while ensuring our students can

still access the library. Stage 1 students have been working on their 'Through the red
door' pictures, linked to the wonderful book "Journey", by Aaron Becker, and we have

a beautiful display in the foyer of the library showcasing their fabulous efforts. 

Our Kindergarten students have also been creating an enormous display, titled
"Summer", which closely links to the books we are reading during Early Stage One
library sessions. Our favourite book so far may be "The Old Lady Who Swallowed a

Thong", by P. Crumble. Great work, Kindergarten!

Our final Scholastic Issue for the year has been distributed to all classes. There are
some great gift ideas and we are happy to hold books for parents to collect if needed.

LOOP is a great way to buy Scholastic Books, and we still have our cash collection
box in the library foyer for cash orders. Thank you for your continued support this

year, as all points earned go towards new books for our students to borrow from the
library.

Lastly, a gentle reminder about returning all books by Friday, Week 7! We are going
to have a library stocktake in the last 3 weeks of Term 4, so we need all books to be
returned by this date at the very latest. If borrowed books are lost or damaged, we

expect books to be replaced with the same book, or paid for according to the cost of
the book. Thank you for making sure our students can continue to borrow our

wonderful books!

From the 
Library Mrs Jodie Lednor  

Teacher Librarian



Skilled volunteers
needed!

The growing popularity of the Tell Me a Story
writing and illustration competitions,
requires us to expand our team of
volunteers, in order to satisfy the demand.
This year, we were very pleased to see a
rapid increase in number of entries, from
Forster school students.

If you are a retired, or a semi-retired teacher,
writer, artist, or if you have MS Word and
Excel skills,please consider joining our team
of volunteers who administer and judge the
competitions.

Or maybe you know of someone, who could
assist us?

Some tasks may only require one day’s work.
Your duties will be tailored to your
availability and preferences.

We wish to hear from you! Please contact
Teresa, by email at
teresa@tellmeastory.org.au

Further information about our 
competitions is available on the 
Tell Me a Story website: 
tellmeastory.org.au




